
Beech Class – March 2023 

I cannot believe we are two thirds through the year already!  I am having a 

wonderful time teaching your children; they are always focused and 

engaged, continually tyring their best and encouraging others to reach their 

full potential.  Mrs Mann, Ms Cato, Ms Rossinova and myself and continually 

saying to each other how lovely the class are!  
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Looking Ahead 

Next term our focus will be History, specifically looking at The Tudor period and the monarchs of the time.  In Maths, we will start the 
term looking at statistics, before moving on to decimals, angles and shape.  Our class novel will be Treason by Berlie Doherty – although 
a historical fictional novel, this story does contain many historical figures, most notably King Henry VIII.  Every chapter is full of suspense 
and intrigue, I hope the children come home and share their thoughts with you.   
What does it mean to be Jewish in Britain today? is our learning question on RE next term.  An interesting unit, with lots of golden threads 
throughout showing how similar different religions are. 
In Science, we are learning about Animals including humans and how they develop physically from gestation through to old age.  

Have an enjoyable Easter break – see you on Monday 17th April. 

Remember to read and practise times tables and 

spellings.  This is HOMEWORK and the expectation is 

that the children do this every night. 

Our PE days will continue on a Monday (tennis) and 

Thursday (athletics). 

 

Important Dates 

Monday 1st & 8th May – Bank Holidays 

Monday 15th May – Class Assembly at 2:30 followed by Open Classroom 


